
Association Missionary  

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

      

As we are coming to the end of 2024, the next two 

months will be extremely busy. November is always a busy 

month for Ministry and for Families. For Ministry, we have 

the Georgia Baptist Mission Board Convention at First  

Baptist Church in Statesboro on Sunday the 10th – Tuesday 

the 12th. Sunday evening from 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. will 

be the Inspiration Service. On Monday the 11th, will be the 

Preaching Conference from 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

And on Monday evening from 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. will 

be the first business session. There will be two business ses-

sions on Tuesday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Please pray 

for the GMBM Convention. 

And of course, we Celebrate Thanksgiving in November. 

We all have so very much to be Thankful for. First and 

foremost, we are Thankful to God for His Son Jesus Christ. 

Without Him, none of us would have any hope. We also 

will celebrate a time of Thanksgiving for our Families. 

Thank you for allowing us to Serve you and the Churches 

of the Savannah Baptist Association. 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

Enter into his gates with Thanksgiving, and into his 

courts with praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his 

name. For the Lord is good; his mercy is everlasting; 

and his truth endureth to all generations.  
  

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Blessings, 

  

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness 

(678) 925-7677 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

  

Serving churches to advance the gospel. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

This has been a crazy and busy month I'm sure for most. 

Through all the chaos God is still working. We were able to 

be a helping hand to others after hurricane Helene, though 

we did have to reschedule one group. All in all, we have 

groups for the next several weeks and plenty of wood for 

their Fall fires. If you're interested in availability, don't hesitate 

to reach out. Thanks  

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please welcome Naomi White as our newest staff member at the 

Savannah Baptist Center. Naomi has joined us as our financial 

secretary and receptionist. 

 

Thanksgiving and Christmas 2024 

 

Thanksgiving 

Please consider helping us minister to the families who receive 

services at the Baptist Center. We are asking for donations of $10 

Kroger gift cards. These families include the ladies who participate 

in the sewing and Bible study classes at the Baptist Center. The 

deadline for us to receive gift cards is November 14
th
. 

 

Christmas 2024 

We will be providing a gift for the adult clients that receive ser-

vices at the Baptist Center. Items needed include deodorant, ra-

zors, and personal cleansing wipes. Items due Dec. 4th.  

 

Christmas 2024 – Christmas Stockings for Children 

This is an opportunity for us to minister to the families that shop 

in our children’s clothes closet. We need small toys, children’s 

toothbrushes and toothpaste for the stockings. Deadline for us to 

receive items is December 4
th
. 

 

We appreciate your support please continue to pray for us and 

God’s work at the Baptist Center. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephanie 

                        

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Like us on to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Trinh Phan 11/15 

Rev. Eddie Deas 11/19 

Rev. Eric Henley 11/19 

Rev. Gary Bradham 11/21 

Rev. Bobby Awtry 11/29 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

post on our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Monday Lunch  Schedule 

 

November 4 

Lunch:  Carey Hillard’s 

3316 Skidaway Rd.  

 

November 11 

Lunch: Closed No Lunch 

 

November 18  

Lunch: Wang’s II 

7601 Water’s Ave 

 

November 25  

Lunch: Priate’s House 

20 E. Broad St.   

 

 

  

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial  Treasurer                                       Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
November 2024 

November 3, 2024 Daylight Savings Ends at 2 am 

November 4, 2024  Baptist Women’s World Day Of Prayer 

November 13, 2024 Center Volunteer Meeting 11:00 am 

November 4, 18, 25 2024 Minister’s Meeting 11:00 am 

November 11, 2024 Veteran’s Day  Office Closed 

November 18, 2024 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting  

1:30 pm 

November 27, 28 29 2024 Offices are Closed for  

Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

December 2024 

No Minister Meeting in December 2024  

December 1 – 7 , 2024 Week Of Prayer for International 

Missions and Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

December 25, 2024 Christmas Day 

Office is Closed from December 19, 2024 through  

January 6, 2025 in observance of the Christmas & New 

Years Holiday Season 

 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend 
invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

